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TERM HIGHLIGHTS
Staff and students have been working hard to
put together parcels for local families in need,
students used a budget to shop and pack
parcels for local residents and helped to
deliver them. This has been a huge success
and families have been really grateful.

Students have been out doing their travel
Training, this is crucial to supporting them in
their next steps.

Learners will be doing a raffle to fundraise for
a 6 burner BBQ for our planned Queens
Jubilee party so all donations for the raffle
are welcome.

DATES FOR THE DIARY
11th April-22nd April: Easter Holidays
TBC: Queen's Jubilee Party
2nd May: Bank Holiday
30th May-3rd June: May half term

LANDAU PRESBYTERY
HOUSE NEWS
Thank you to everyone that came along to the
meeting regarding the house, planning
permission has gone in to develop the house
turning it into an 8 bedroom assessment
centre with lift access and classrooms with
en-suites to all rooms, We are now focusing
on securing the funds for this huge project. If
anyone wants to know more please speak to
Jo Edwards.

https://www.landau.co.uk/we-see-you/
http://landau.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/landaulimited
https://twitter.com/landaulimited
https://www.linkedin.com/company/landau-limited
https://www.instagram.com/landaulimited/


SENIOR MANAGEMENT
UPDATE

EMPLOYMENT CORNER
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WELCOME TO THE NEW TEAM MEMBERS!

We have had a great start to 2022 and a warm
welcome back to everyone. It has seen the arrival of
our new portacabin which will house our Arts &
Craft area for the learners, this is a great addition
to the service. 

Last year the team hosted a Christmas Fayre for
the learners to sell the craft pieces they had made
and sold some really tasty baked goods which was a
great opportunity to showcase the talents of some
of our creative learners.

They raised £402.68 which was hugely successful for
the site, this will be used for learners activities and
additional resources. The team also raised £328 for
the Defibrillator for the Newstead community which
was personal goal for them. 

The last 2 years has seen the massive impact COVID
has had on us all and this has affected the Study
Programme learners obtaining there work
placements with employers.

The learners and staff are doing all they can to
source placements but we still need your help, if you
know of any work experience opportunities please
can you get in touch with Kristian Pace on 01782 324
398.

For some of you, it’s time to think about your next
step from Landau and focus on alternative
provisions, apprenticeships and jobs. In Stoke there
are many alternative provisions that offer exciting
opportunities. If you feel that your passion is art,
Pinc College is a fantastic progression route:

projectinc.co.uk

If you want to explore other alternative provisions
please don’t hesitate to speak to me. Another
excellent progression route is apprenticeships, the
government website is a great source:

 https://www.apprenticeships.gov.uk/ 

Alongside CV writing, mock interviews, we are here
to support with any application. Below are some of
the most used job search websites:

https://uk.indeed.com/ 
www.cv-library.co.uk/
www.totaljobs.com/ 

The last thing I would like to highlight is mainly
directed to people who have a Job Coach through
DWP. When you have a meeting with them please
request information about Kick Start. If you would
like some information before you go to your
appointment please ask.

Izzy Williams,
Learning Support Assistant

Alice Kennedy,
Business Admin

Karen Mellow,
Tutor
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